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          July 21, 2024 
 
DIVISION LETTER 
No. 114_   s. 2024 
 

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
  Chief Education Supervisors 
  Education Program Supervisors 
  Public Schools District Supervisors  
  Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads   
  All Others Concerned 
 
 
 

This Office informs all concerned that the 2024 Division Brigada Eskwela 
Kick-Off Ceremony scheduled on July 22, 2024, at Dinalupihan Civic Center, 
Dinalupihan, Bataan, is postponed due to the monsoon rains brought by Tropical 
Storm Carina.  Kindly wait for further notice on the resumption of the said activity. 

 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
Immediate and wide dissemination of this letter is enjoined. 
 

 

          
CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V 

Schools Division Superintendent 
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